/B AGENDA October 16, 1984, 7:30 p.m.

CITIZENS' COMMITTEE FOR EVALUATION OF JUDGES

- I. Review of Press Releases
- II. How Can We Increase Our Communication to the Voters?
- III. Suggestions Regarding Follow-Up with Judges
- IV. Where Could We Have Improved Our Review?

Reminder to all members: November 8, wine and cheese party

MINUTES

CITIZENS COMMITTEE FOR EVALUATION OF JUDGES

October 18, 1984

The October 18, 1984 meeting of the Citizens Committee for Evaluation of Judges was called to order at 7:40 P.M. Committee members present were: Robert Clark, Richard Eason, and Charles McClure. Committee Resource Group members in attendance were: Flodie Anderson, John Koops, Al Kullas and Keith Stott, Deputy State Court Administrator.

Charles McClure reported that he contacted the Chairman of the Arapahoe County Republican party in regard to distribution of the recommendations of the committee. Although they declined the request there was an expression of interest in working with the Citizens Committee in the future.

Charles McClure will determine if it is possible to get an 8 X 11 flyer produced. John Koops reported that he had contacted civic groups and teacher groups and four of them were willing to distribute flyers if we could make them available. Al Kullas will contact Anita Krumenacker on distribution. Bob Clark indicated he would be able to distribute some to churches.

Al Kullas will contact the Rocky Mountain News in regard to publication of information on the recommendations made by the Committee. Charles McClure will contact the Littleton Independent and ask Don Forst to contact the Denver Post. Charles will poll members of the committee on the possibility of purchasing an ad if we are unable to get news coverage.

The Committee discussed at some length the future of the judicial evaluation process. It was emphasized that it be an on-going process and that data essential for the evaluation should be gathered and stored. A judicial evaluation committee could then make an analysis of the data as a basis for their recommendation and spend much less time on process. Charles McClure will continue to pursue this matter with Greg Langham.

Keith Stott was in attendance and shared his particular interest in the work of the Committee. It was decided that Keith should attend our meeting on November 12, 1981. At this meeting he will explore the process of the committee in regard to background and purpose and make suggestions for refinement. Hopefully from this a publication would be produced regarding the methodology and how it might be applied in other judicial districts.

All committee members are reminded that they are invited to the CJI social and meeting on November 8, 1984 at 4:00 P.M. It will be held at the home of Margaret Cunningham, #7 Village Road, Englewood, Colorado. (East of University - just off Quincy) Please plan to attend.

The next Citizens Committee meeting (post election) will be held on November 12, 1984, 7:30 P.M. at Arapahoe Community College.

Respectfully, John Koops (Acting Secretary)

TASK TEAM FOR JUDICIAL PERFORMANCE EVALUATION

Robert Amundson 4612 S. Quitman Denver, CO 80236 Phone: 794-3429

Sandra Bartlett 4362 S. Huron Englewood, CO 80110 Phone: 781-7157/790-3574

Larry Borger 6188 S. Elati Court Littleton, CO 80121 Phone: 798-8098

Rev. Robert T. Clark 6658 S. Bridger Court Littleton, CO 80121 Phone: 794-5711/795-9719

Robert C. Dorr P.O. Box 116 Franktown, CO 80116 Phone: 759-3950

Richard L. Eason 2261 E. Dartmouth Pl. Englewood, CO 80110 Phone: 759-4927

Sonya Ellingboe 6179 S. Elati St. Littleton, CO 80120 Phone: 794-6084/795-3161

Don Forst 5190 S. Williams Dr. Littleton, CO 80121 Phone: 751-0741/781-6032 Dr. Richard Koeppe 4700 S. Yosemite St. Englewood, CO 80111 Phone: 771-6575/773-1184 EXT. 4262

Anita Krumenacker 13193 E. Florida Place Aurora, CO 80012 Phone: 751-3941

Walter Maul 28875 Road 51 Kiowa, CO 80117 Phone: 621-2234

Charles McClure 3882 E. Briarwood Ave. Littleton, CO 80122 Phone: 771-4182/977-7898 or 7899

Fitzroy Newsum 8506 E. Lehigh Ave. Denver, CO 80237 Phone: 771-6194/977-5364 or 5365

Donald Schiff 600 Front Range Road Littleton, CO 80120 Phone: 794-3802